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The Regular School Board meeting will immediately follow the Public Hearing for the purpose of 
the withdrawal of funds from the Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund at approximately 

7:10 p.m.  
 

1 

School Board members present: James Sununu; Chair, Cindy Burke; Vice-Chair, Gregg Duffy, 

Thomas von Jess, and Erin Stanton. 

Administration present: Dr. Ronna Cadarette; Assistant Superintendent, Matt 

Ferreira; Business Administrator, Dr. Erik Anderson; 

Principal, and Rebecca Carlson; Curriculum Coordinator. 

Absent: Dr. William Lupini; Superintendent and Tracy Griffenhagen; 

Assistant Principal/Director of Special Services. 

  

At 7:02 p.m., James Sununu called the North Hampton Public Hearing to order in accordance 

with RSA 198:20-c ll, for the purpose of withdrawing funds from the Building Maintenance 

Expendable Trust Fund to replace the school intercom system.  

This meeting was previously scheduled on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. and was re-

scheduled for Thursday, January 24, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.  

James Sununu informed that a new school intercom system was requested in the previous 

school year but was turned down. This year after repairs failed, the board agreed to move 

forward with the replacement of the school intercom system utilizing the withdrawal of funds 

from the Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund. 

Public Comment  

 Thomas von Jess reminded that not having a working school intercom system is a safety 

issue.  

James Sununu closed the Public Hearing at 7:05 p.m.  

Submitted by Maureen Hastings, Recording Secretary (Approved February 21, 2019) 


